
   
 

 
URGENT MEMO 

 
 To: Tenants 
 
 From: HTAC Management 
 
 December 15, 2023 
  
Entergy Louisiana will be conducting a planned outage 
on Monday, December 18, 2023 that will affect the 
airport and most of our tenants. 
 
Outage is currently scheduled from 7:00 AM to 4:00 
PM, but that time could be extended if necessary. 
 
Affected tenants should receive a robo-call directly 
from Entergy. 
 
Should we receive further information, we will notify 
you. 
 
Sincerely, 
HTAC Management 
 

Houma-Terrebonne Airport Commission 
10264 EAST MAIN STREET – HOUMA, LOUISIANA 70363 

(985) 872-4646 / FAX (985) 876-4115 
Grantee, FTZ No. 279  

www.houma-airport.com 


